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AReM has reviewed the straw proposal issued by the CAISO on December 7, 2015, 
which would change the publication of settlement statements and the dispute timelines 
for the T+35M Recalculation Settlement Statements by issuing the statement at T+33M 
and providing 22 business days for market participants to provide notice of a dispute.  
AReM supports this proposal and believes it provides adequate time to review and 
analyze the final settlement statement to determine if any disputes exist. 
 

                                                
1 AReM is a California non-profit mutual benefit corporation formed by electric service providers that are 
active in the California’s direct access market.  This filing represents the position of AReM, but not 
necessarily that of a particular member or any affiliates of its members with respect to the issues 
addressed herein. 


